From: ' vetti.vettivelu@hertfordshire.gov.uk

Sent: 29 January 2014 13:09
To: Planning ‘ '
Subject: Planning application S6/2013/2689/MA - Affinity Water

Response to Planning application from Hertfordshire County Council (T and CP GDP Order 1995)

District ref: $6/2013/2689/MA

HCC ref: WH/15/2014

HCC received: 22/01/2014 LA NG ’
Area manager: James Dale  DEPARTMENT :
Case officer: Vetti Vettivelu Lo

Location
Affinity Water ’ RECEIVED !
Tamblin Way ' ‘ T
Hatfield

AL10 9EZ

i
30 JAN 2014 !

Application type
Full application

Proposal . : ’
Erection of new weld-mesh security fencing, two pedestrain turnstiles and disabled gate (including lighting
- of gates) and minor works to vehicular access

Decision

Notice is given under article 16 of the Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure)
(England) Order 2010 that the Hertfordshire County Council as Highway Authority does not wish to restrict
the grant of permission subject to the following conditions: '

Condition 1. All storage and delivery of materials associated with the development should take place within
the site and not extend in to within public highway. Reason: In the interest of highway safety

Note. The proposal is to erect perimeter fence and gates. The applicant should make sure that the fence is
fully within the land in the ownership of the applicant. The application form indicates that the proposal
involves alteration to the access arrangement. The drawing indicates that the proposed alteration involve
erection of gate and possible minor altration within the site and not on the public highway. Highway
authority does not wish to restrict the grant of consent. '

Vetti Vettivelu

Date 29/01/2014

r+Disclaimert

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this
message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Hertfordshire
County Council unless explicitly stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Hertfordshire County Council may be intercepted and read by
the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the
purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system. '






